
-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: RE: Spray Foam Invoice 

From: Sandra Parker <parkersandra27@yahoo.com> 

Date: Wed, August 17, 2016 8:47 pm 

To: "mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com" <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com> 

Hi Mike- just wanted to thank you, and your team, for what we feel was an outstanding 
job at our camp in Turner. The guys were friendly, courteous, and performed exactly 
what they said they would. I appreciate that Arron took time to call me Tuesday 
afternoon, to ask if I could come down to inspect the final job. I wasn't able to go to the 
camp until Wednesday, and was totally amazed with the results. We are very pleased, 
to say the least. The overall experience with you and your company was outstanding! 
 
Thanks again, and I hope you and your team enjoy the rest of the summer, as well! 
 
Regards,  
Jim and Sandra Parker 
 
 
 

 


